
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2022.036 
Released – 12 May 2022 
 
Thank you for your email received 9 May 2022 requesting information regarding electronic patient 
record (EPR). 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
I am writing to request the following information regarding digital services within the trust. 
Please provide the information by filling out the attached excel document. 
If different digital platforms are used across departments then please specify the most 
common. 
 
Q1: Which EPR is used within the trust (If EPIC please use the checkbox on excel 
document) 
 
Q2: Which Trust Integration Engine is used within the trust. 
 
Please see information attached. 
 
Q1: Which EPR does your trust 
use? 

 

EPIC 
 

Other (Please specify 
below): 

Answer: FALSE Rio 
      
Q2: Which Trust integration engine 
do you use?   Please specify below: 
    No Integration Engine 

 


